
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at menoll@pa.gov.   
 
Air 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: EPA moves to regulate climate-warming airliner pollution 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/07/26/EPA-moves-to-
regulate-climate-warming-airliner-pollution/stories/201607260116 
 
York Dispatch: EDITORIAL: Brunner Island facing hurdles 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/2016/07/25/editorial-brunner-island-facing-
hurdles/87482634/ 
 
Scranton Times: New Milford Twp. sets meeting rules in light of incinerator project 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/new-milford-twp-sets-meeting-rules-in-light-of-incinerator-project-
1.2069593 
 
Climate Change  
 
WESA-FM: NWS Says It’s Not In A Heat Wave, But High Temps Still Taking A Toll 
http://wesa.fm/post/nws-says-it-s-not-heat-wave-high-temps-still-taking-toll 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Somerset Daily American: Fish & Boat Commission director, commissioner lobby for authority over 
license fees 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/fish-boat-commission-director-commissioner-
lobby-for-authority-over-license/article_b3820e4c-9126-5bba-9da3-19fd581fb16b.html 
 
Washington Observer Reporter: Wild plant sanctuary to be dedicated today 
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20160725/wild_plant_sanctuary_to_be_dedicated_today 
 
Reading Eagle: Most at 'The Rock' in Tilden Township undeterred by swimmer's death a day earlier 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/most-at-the-rock-in-tilden-township-undeterred-by-
swimmers-death-a-day-earlier 
 
Reading Eagle: Editorial: Police right to take action at dangerous swimming spot 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/police-right-to-take-action-at-dangerous-swimming-spot 
 
Energy 
 
StateImpact PA: Energy and climate change discussions at the DNC 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/07/25/energy-and-climate-change-discussions-at-the-
dnc/#more-40891 
 
Towanda Daily Review: DEP accepting applications for the 2016 Small Business Advantage grants 
http://www.thedailyreview.com/news/2016-07-
26/Local/DEP_accepting_applications_for_the_2016_Small_Busi.html 
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Towanda Daily Review: Pipeline, gas distribution group to hold first responder training 
http://www.thedailyreview.com/news/2016-07-
26/Local/Pipeline_gas_distribution_group_to_hold_first_resp.html 
 
Mining 
 
Pittsburgh Post Gazette: Consol paying to get rid of West Virginia mines   
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/07/25/Consol-Energy-paying-to-
get-rid-of-West-Virginia-coal-mines-oil-and-gas-shale/stories/201607250173  
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Consol shifts responsibility for remaining West Virginia coal mines to 
Kentucky company 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/10848243-74/coal-consol-company 
 
Express Times: As neighbors fret over quarry blast, officials OK expansion 
http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/slate-belt/index.ssf/2016/07/quarry_blast_draws_concern_and.html 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Atlas Resource Partners to file for Chapter 11 bankruptcy 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/07/25/atlas-resource-partners-to-file-for-chapter-
11.html 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Learn from the pros: Peoples Natural Gas employee training on Gas 101 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/07/26/Learn-from-the-pros-
Peoples-Natural-Gas-employee-training-on-Gas-101/stories/201607260004 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Going, going, gone: Oil and gas auctions reflect industry woes 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/07/26/Going-going-gone-oil-and-
gas-auctions-tackle-industry-woes/stories/201607250015 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Editorial-Pipeline scrutiny: 
http://triblive.com/opinion/editorials/10829169-74/car-county-explosion 
 
WKOK News: Does Fracking pose health concerns for Pennsylvanians? 
http://wkok.com/does-fracking-pose-health-concerns-for-pennsylvanians/ 
 
Chester County Press: Franklin Supervisors hear pipeline details 
http://www.chestercounty.com/2016/07/22/117535/franklin-supervisors-hear-pipeline-details 
 
Philly Mag: Thousands march in Center City against Fossil Fuels 
http://www.phillymag.com/news/2016/07/24/climate-change-march-center-city-dnc/#gallery-2-15 
 
Vector Management 
 
Altoona Mirror: Blair County expecting nearly $4K in Zika virus monitoring money 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/641358/Blair-County-expecting-nearly--4K-in-
Zika-virus-monitoring-money.html?nav=742 
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Bucks County Herald: Pennsylvania DEP officials to conduct black fly helicopter spray Friday, July 22 
http://www.buckscountyherald.com/Latest_news/PA_DEP.html 
 
Republican Herald: Funds needed to fight Zika 
http://republicanherald.com/opinion/funds-needed-to-fight-zika-1.2070437 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: CB&I sues Westinghouse over claims related to nuclear business sale 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/07/25/CB-I-sues-Westinghouse-
over-claims-related-to-nuclear-business-sale-pittsburgh/stories/201607250146 
 
Beaver County Times: Free potassium iodide tablets available within 10 miles of nuclear plant 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/local_news/free-potassium-iodide-tablets-available-within-miles-of-
nuclear-plant/article_5b945d64-5296-11e6-8dfc-af86a1660940.html 
 
Waste 
 
New Castle News: Shenango sets Aug. 13 for electronics, hazardous waste recycling event 
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/shenango-sets-aug-for-electronics-hazardous-waste-recycling-
event/article_eac27eb6-52b0-11e6-87db-c314b789929a.html 
Scranton Times: Scranton updating recycling program 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/scranton-updating-recycling-program-1.2069705 
 
Express Times: Clean-up of '13 Chrin landfill avalanche far from over, DEP says 
http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/easton/index.ssf/2016/07/trash_avalanche_at_landfill_ye.html 
 
WNEP: Questions Are Flowing About Pittston Twp. Sewer Project 
http://wnep.com/2016/07/21/questions-are-flowing-about-pittston-twp-sewer-project/ 
 
Water 
 
Somerset Daily American: Somerset Borough awards $1.5M contractor for new water tank 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/somerset-borough-awards-m-contractor-for-new-
water-tank/article_b5a9e65b-c09f-56d4-9a70-a3855f1a99a2.html 
 
Gantdaily.com:  Flow Tests Noted in Technology Drive Area 
http://gantdaily.com/2016/07/26/flow-tests-noted-in-technology-drive-area/ 
 
Clearfield Progress: It's in the air: Air cleanup boosts Chesapeake water quality 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/state/it-s-in-the-air-air-cleanup-boosts-chesapeake-
water/article_8b6a351f-e9b7-56bd-9c37-5bc256f35ca9.html 
 
Montgomery County Times Herald: Crews repair water main break on Main Street, Norristown 
http://www.timesherald.com/article/JR/20160722/NEWS/160729925 
 
Philly Voice: Pennsylvania Turnpike widening project outside Philadelphia moves forward 
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http://www.phillyvoice.com/pennsylvania-turnpike-widening-project-outside-philadelphia-moves-
forward/ 
 
Mainline Media News: Stormwater deal reached in Narberth: Project on Windsor Ave. will go forward 
http://mainlinemedianews.com/articles/2016/07/22/main_line_times/news/doc57923fc2bb4fc608282
814.txt 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Horsham expedites construction for two water treatment systems 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/horsham-pfos/horsham-expedites-construction-for-
two-water-treatment-systems/article_3256f568-1dc1-5851-be7f-762c141a8acd.html?thisjustin 
 
Altoona Mirror: Ebensburg seeks water solution 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/641361/Ebensburg-seeks-water-
solution.html?nav=742 
 
Altoona Mirror: AWA project under budget 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/641307/AWA-project-under-
budget.html?nav=742 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
New Castle News: DEP offers small business grants 
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/dep-offers-small-business-grants/article_7a0de37c-
4daf-5da5-b8d4-68a4cc14f160.html 

http://www.phillyvoice.com/pennsylvania-turnpike-widening-project-outside-philadelphia-moves-forward/
http://www.phillyvoice.com/pennsylvania-turnpike-widening-project-outside-philadelphia-moves-forward/
http://mainlinemedianews.com/articles/2016/07/22/main_line_times/news/doc57923fc2bb4fc608282814.txt
http://mainlinemedianews.com/articles/2016/07/22/main_line_times/news/doc57923fc2bb4fc608282814.txt
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/horsham-pfos/horsham-expedites-construction-for-two-water-treatment-systems/article_3256f568-1dc1-5851-be7f-762c141a8acd.html?thisjustin
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/horsham-pfos/horsham-expedites-construction-for-two-water-treatment-systems/article_3256f568-1dc1-5851-be7f-762c141a8acd.html?thisjustin
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/641361/Ebensburg-seeks-water-solution.html?nav=742
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/641361/Ebensburg-seeks-water-solution.html?nav=742
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/641307/AWA-project-under-budget.html?nav=742
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/641307/AWA-project-under-budget.html?nav=742
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/dep-offers-small-business-grants/article_7a0de37c-4daf-5da5-b8d4-68a4cc14f160.html
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/dep-offers-small-business-grants/article_7a0de37c-4daf-5da5-b8d4-68a4cc14f160.html

